
Town of North Stonington, CT 
HEWITT FARM COMMITTEE 

 
Monday, May 2nd, 2022 at 4:30 p.m. 

Regular Meeting 
New Town Hall Conference Room 

 

1. Call to order and attendence: Chairman Ed Harasimowitz called the meeting of 
the Hewitt Farm Committee to order at 4:33PM with members Nita Kincaid, Deirdre 
Tavares, Brian Banker and Bob Dunn present. 

- Members Absent: Tim Chokas 

- Guest/Staff Present: Christine Dias, Diane Hunt 

2. Additions to the Agenda – Dick Cooper’s memorial plaque.  Bob and Ed to 
install the plaque. 
 

3. Update of proposed Artisan Farm Market – Ed to request diagram for farmer’s 
market from the team. 
 

4. Theater at the Hewitt Farm – Christine is working with Marla Ladd on what’s 
needed for insurance purposes, and also for indoor audition area. 

 
5. John Dean Gallop House Update – Plans to be approved by state prior to work 

being started on bulkhead.  Smoke detectors to be installed.  Propane to be 
delivered.  Application received. 

 
6. Pavilion Activity Update – N/A 

 
7. Public Comments – N/A 

8. Adjourn - Motion made to adjourn at 4:57pm. Motion Passed. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Deirdre Tavares 


